
From: Allsop, Gemma 
Sent: 14 September 2020 17:18 
To: Paul Woods 
Subject: RE: North Essex Section 1 Plan - Invitation to comment on 2018-based household 
projections 

Dear Paul  

Thank you for the invitation to comment however in this instance the questions fall outside of our remit 
at the Environment Agency. 

I will be providing comments to the main modifications consultation. 

Kind Regards  

Gemma   

  

Gemma Allsop  
Sustainable Places - Planning Advisor 
East Anglia area (East)  

 


